Buan Ionadaíocht na hÉireann chuig an Aontas Eorpach



Permanent Representation of Ireland to the European Union

Ms. Paola Testori Coggi Director General Directorate General for Heath and Consumers European Commission B-1049 Brussels

21 October 2010

Dear Director General,

I am pleased to enclose Ireland's report to the Commission on the Socio-Economic Impacts of the Marketing of GMOs. This report is based on submissions received in response to a public consultation held earlier this year and contains a summary of the issues raised, along with an introductory statement which outlines Irish policy in this area. We look forward to the outcome of the Commission's work on this subject.

The delay in submitting the report is regretted.

Yours sincerely,

Terry Sheridan

Environment Attaché